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Ms. Melissa Ramirez 
Assistant Director, Development Services 
City of San Antonio 
1901 S. Alamo 
San Antonio, Texas 78204 
 
Ms. Kristie Flores 
Development Services Administrator 
City of San Antonio 
1901 S. Alamo 
San Antonio, Texas 78204 
 

RE: Brown & McDonald, PLLC to Serve as “Representative” for All Plan Amendment 
and Zoning Applications in Connection with Applications Filed Electronically Through 
BuildSA 

 
 
Ms. Ramirez and Ms. Flores: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify you that Brown & McDonald, PLLC (the “Firm”), serves as the 
“Representative” for all Plan Amendment and Zoning Applications filed through BuildSA. Due to the 
limitations of the BuildSA filing system, as discussed, our Firm is automatically listed as the “Applicant” 
when processing electronically-filed applications. The Firm’s role in Plan Amendment and Zoning cases 
is to represent the individual(s) or entity(ies) that are applying for such a change in the plan designation 
or zoning. Therefore, our Firm, collectively and any individual(s) employed by the Firm, shall be the 
listed “Representative” on all Plan Amendment and Zoning applications. 
 
Our Firm’s designation as “Representative” is specifically important to maintain compliance with 
Section 2-309 (d) of the City of San Antonio’s Municipal Finance Code (“Sect. 2-309(d)”). Sect. 2-
309(d) states that Applicants and Property Owners (and spouses of each) are restricted from making 
political contributions from the time the zoning application is submitted to the City until thirty (30) 
calendar days after final action on the application by the Zoning Commission or City Council. The 
BuildSA filing system does not take into account Sect. 2-309(d) nor does it take into account 
Representatives filing Plan Amendment and Zoning applications on behalf of the Applicant(s). 
Therefore, as a remedy to this issue, we respectfully request all electronically-filed applications be 
amended by the City internally to: (1) reflect the named “Applicant” as listed on the Authorization Pages 
attached to the filed application(s); and (2) reflect the Firm as the listed “Representative”. 
 



For the above-stated reasons, our Firm is to be considered the “Representative” on all Plan 
Amendment and Zoning applications, including all related documents pertaining to such 
applications. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

    
 
Ken Brown and Caroline McDonald 
Shareholders, Brown & McDonald, PLLC 
 
CC: Mr. Andrew Segovia, City Attorney for the City of San Antonio 
 Mr. Michael Shannon, Director, City of San Antonio Development Services 
 Ms. Kristie Flores, Planning Manager, City of San Antonio Development Services 




